
                         Susan N. Duke, FSO-HR 
                U.S. Coast Guard Auxiliary 

   Fifth District, Southern Region 
   Division 25, Flotilla 25-06 
   dragonwind41@yahoo.com 

 

13 July 2025 

 

From:  Susan Duke, FSO-HR 

To:  Matthew Hooper, VFC 

Subject: Monthly Activity Report for June 2025 
 
 
HR activities in June: 
 

• Attended the Division and Flotilla meetings. 

• After much back and forth with DIRAUX, Chris Hill successfully joined the Flotilla. 
Welcome aboard! 

• No further contact with Sheryl Grubb. 

• Assisted with citizenship verifications for two prospective members joining another 
Flotilla. 

 
Non-HR Auxiliary activities in June: 
 

• Regatta patrol for a swimming event at National Harbor, 3 June. This resulted in a 
lifesaving effort by the crew for a swimmer in distress. 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Susan N. Duke, FSO-HR 054-25-06 
 


